
  

   

 

BM Foods Covid Vaccination 

Policy 
 

 

Dear BM Foods Customers, Suppliers, and Visitors 

 

In line with our parent company's Covid-19 Vaccination policy 

we'd like to inform you of the following: 



 

 

As of 10 January 2022, all visitors, suppliers, customers, and 

service providers, including temporary workers and 

independent contractors accessing BM Foods premises are 

required to be fully vaccinated. 

 

Proof of vaccination must be shown upon entry to get 

admission. All non-vaccinated individuals must produce a 

negative covid-19 PCR or Ag test that is less than 72 hours old, 

at the time of entry. In this case, entry is still at management 

discretion. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we wish you all 

good health and safety. 

 

Sincerely, 

   

Costas Vayanos 

Group CEO 

BM Food Manufacturers  

    

 

 


